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Colonel J. E. Heinrich 
Chairman 
Fort Monmouth Tradition Committee 
Signal Corps Board 
Fort Monmouth, New Jersey 

Dear Colonel Heinrich: 

Such a long time has passed since your 

letter of 17 September 1953, a copy of which 

is inclosed, that I am writing to inquire 

whether you still wish the information 

desired at that time. 

Sincerely, 

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN 

1 Incl: 
Copy of 17 Sep ltr 
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